

April 2023

Sir Ian Wood - why I'm backing Davis Larssen in the RenewableUK Board Election 2023.

Dear RenewableUK Member,

I am writing to you to endorse the candidacy of Davis Larssen, CEO of global controls technology company Proserv, in the current RenewableUK Board Election.

Under Davis's stewardship, Proserv has cemented its position as a hugely respected supply chain company with a reputation in the pursuit of innovation and leveraging the power of partnership. If the UK is to successfully diversify its energy industry so we can continue to secure as much domestic supply security as possible, it is companies such as Proserv, the very lifeblood of our economy, that will be the drivers of the transition toward net zero.

The coming years will see fundamental and essential shifts in how energy is generated, and I know that Proserv, with Davis at the helm, is fully committed to deploying its skills, established in oil and gas, to build the technologies necessary to accelerate offshore wind across the UK and around the globe.

As we know, energy policy is a complex area where devolved and reserved priorities are interwoven and, with a significant portion of the UK's offshore wind and hydrogen capability concentrated north of the border, Davis can draw upon his first-hand experience and existing networks to provide guidance to the RenewableUK Board on public policy divergence to help navigate the legislative environment.

Davis is a hugely dedicated Chief Executive with a proven track record of identifying market opportunities and supporting SMEs accelerate toward commercialisation. He is widely respected across industry and government, and I have no hesitation whatsoever in recommending Davis to the Board of RenewableUK. I believe he will be an important asset to your organisation.

Yours sincerely

Sir Ian Wood KT, GBE

Chairman, ETZ Ltd

